
From: Mallory Cunningham
To: Ford, John; Planning Clerk; Wilson, Mike; Johnson, Cliff; Allison Jackson
Subject: Hardesty/314-156-009 & 314-321-031 Permit Application
Date: Monday, September 27, 2021 10:26:39 AM

Hello All,

It has come to my attention that another cannabis operation has been proposed for the
Kneeland area. The APNs associated are 314-156-009 and 314-321-031 (owner is Chad
Hardesty). I do not have a copy of the Notice served by the county regarding this project, so I
do not have a project ID to reference. 

Please, at this time, forward to me and Allison Jackson all related documentation and
materials associated with this project. I am unable to look it up in Accela. I appreciate your
efforts. 

Sincerely,

Mallory Cunningham
REALTOR®
Coldwell Banker Cutten Realty
2120 Campton Road, Suite C
Eureka, CA 95503
DRE#02076115
(707)498-4065 cell
(707)445-8811 ext. 157 office
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